CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
Sl (el dy ) ggamnt dolall ddaiall

NOTICE OF AWARD
21 December 2023
Dear Al Shaikh

The Consulate General is pleased to inform you that upon the recommendation of
the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah,
the Consulate General is awarding to Meshael Fenon Company Ltd the contract on the
provision of the janitorial services needs of the Consulate for CY 2024.

In connection with this, you may contact Mr. Jules Patrick A. Aguila, Vice Consul
and Administrative Officer of the Consulate.

Sincerely yours,

onsul General
And_Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. Atef Abdul Mohsen Al Shaikh
Meshale Fenon Company Ltd.
King Abdulaziz Road — Tel.: 9200 29779
P.O. Box 2122 Jeddah h
Saudi Arabia — C.R. 4030437914
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